University of South Florida

Mount Zion Brochure Group c/o U.S.F.

MpJumpman@gmail.com
 April 20, 2009

Pat Fried, Executive Director

Mt. Zion Human Services

945 20th Street South

Saint Petersburg, FL 33712

Subject: Progress Report on Children’s Center Brochure

Dear Pat Fried,
We are writing to summarize the course of events for the Mt. Zion children’s center group.  During the semester we created a brochure for your organization, and made progress as students and team members alike.  We will be submitting to you this report, as well as hard and soft copies of the project.  With this collective data your organization members can print or revise the brochure at their discretion.
In this summary you will find:

· References to our past correspondence 

· Periodic progress reports

· Our overall summary and supplemental information pertaining to our finish product 
Completed task assessment:
__________________________________________________________________
Task 1: Initial Information Collection
Completed:
· Information collected on your organization’s goals via multiple correspondences.

Task 2: Design

Completed: 
· Examined multiple design possibilities.

· Decided on panel number and fold type.
· Incorporated your reviews of our prototype into current model of brochure.
Task 3: Printing

Completed: 
· Printed multiple copies of brochure and provided soft copies.
Task 4: Submittal 
Completed:

· Oral presentation 
Timeline:

Outlined below is the most recent timeline for the semester.  We have highlighted certain areas of interest.  If these dates don’t work for you, please let us know and we will discuss accordingly.
	Week of March 02, 2009
	Research professional designs for 8-panel brochures.

	
	Present proposal to Executive Director of Mt. Zion.

	Week of March 09, 2009
	Communications manager to contact Director Fried regarding  

  Prospect of revisions that need to be made.

	
	Present Dr. McCracken with the response from the client.

	Week of March 23, 2009
	Send documented progress report to client. 

	Week of March 30, 2009
	Create a prototype brochure for client.

Re-evaluation of Time Line, address pending event forcast.

Final Progress report sent out to client.

	Week of April 6, 2009
	 

	Week of April 13, 2009
	

	Week of April 20, 2009
	

	Week of April 27, 2009
	


Conclusion:
  As this semester becomes final we look forward to progressing through our collegiate pursuits.  Our efforts with this project were aimed at providing you with a finished product that your organization can utilize or revise to suit their needs in the coming future. This was a great opportunity to work with the Mt. Zion family of entities; we applaud your time and efforts to help produce an updated Children’s Center brochure.
Recommendations:
We have designed this brochure with Microsoft Publisher in order to simplify the process of updating content.  Our group would continue to keep information contained in this brochure current.  This project is equipped for the present as well as for future modification.
Regards,
Dylan Ketrow (adio_sk8erBAM@hotmail.com)
Scott Lechleidner (slechlei@mail.usf.edu)
Maurice Powell (Mpjumpman@gmail.com)
